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Pamela Martin

From: Lorne SHAW < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 11:25 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

I am a 35-year resident of Central Saanich. I was involved with the pickleball association at its outset and 
was a member of the executive.  
From the very beginning of our association we have been struggling to find purpose built pickleball courts. 
At the moment we have none. 
Given the increasing popularity of Pickleball, and the demographics of the population on the Peninsula, the 
conversion of one tennis court to 4 pickleball courts makes imminent sense, especially since the pickleball 
community will pay the costs.  
I urge the council to approve this plan. 
 
Lorne Shaw 
6454 Oldfield Road. 
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